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Hi Crossover Team!    

Greetings from Romania! We are thrilled to have you in Cluj-Napoca this summer! Together, we will be bringing something entirely new to this city and are praying that it will impact many people! Romania is a beautiful country and Cluj-Napoca is a beautiful city. The people are warm and the kids are enthusiastic; especially when it comes to Basketball. We are praying that God will open the doors so you can minister to them through your sport and personal stories.  As we partner together, we encourage you to keep a positive attitude and to be willing to be flexible. The nature of the culture and the fact that this is the first time for Crossover in Romania, it is very likely that things could change. We hope not, but it is possible. Also, we encourage you to give it your all! You may not see the results right away but we are confident that God will use you, if you let him. Our brochure will give you even more information on life and culture here, please check it out.  Also, check our web page at www.ywamcluj.ro. It will help you be acquainted with the ministry you will be working with and the staff as well.  Thank you so much for your willingness to come! We couldn¹t be more excited! See you this summer!  

Paul and Stacey (soon to be) Bulucz 

For YWAM Cluj-Napoca, Romania
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